August 1, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians and Senior Students of South High School Class of 2020,
It is a very important and exciting time for you and your student as his/her senior year is approaching.  The following information is provided regarding submission of senior portraits for the Tiger Yearbook.  We want ALL students to have a picture in the senior section, so please read carefully as the submission directions have CHANGED and follow the directions below.

SENIOR PICTURE PLANNING:

· Plan ahead to have the photos taken; pictures should be taken by early September to give your photographer time to prepare your photo for the yearbook.  

· Students may choose their own photographer to shoot their senior portrait for the yearbook.  

· If you choose not to hire a photographer to take your senior portrait, please have your photograph taken by Lifetouch at South High School during that first month of school.  The yearbook staff will then get those pictures from Lifetouch to use in the book.  If you choose to have Lifetouch take your senior photo, you will NOT need to upload a photo to the site.

· You will need to make sure that a media release has been signed that has the Yearbook box checked off otherwise your picture will NOT be in the book even if you submit a photo (this has happened).

PHOTO CRITERIA (Please share the following info with your photographer):

· Upload ONE digital photo.

· Photo quality needs to be 300 DPI or higher for jpeg of wallet size photo.  NO PNG OR TIFF files!
· No borders or special effects on the photo.
· The photo must picture the senior student who submits it.

· No other people may appear in the photo.

· No nudity (this means no midriffs or topless pictures for men or women).

· No firearms, alcohol or illegal drugs.

· No shirts, signs, etc. with offensive content. SHS Yearbook editors reserve the right to edit for good taste.

Photographs that do not meet the yearbook specifications above may not be published.

Process for submitting/uploading senior portrait:

1. Go to images.jostens.com 
2. Login using the following information, User ID: 413333681
3. Choose the photo to be uploaded.  Each student may only submit ONE photo.
4. Provide parent or photographer contact information. (Person uploading the photo should enter his/her information.)
5. Provide IMAGE information
* Type student’s first and last name as you would like it to appear in the yearbook.
* It is extremely important to spell the student’s name correctly.                                             

       6.   Select grade 12 from the drop down menu

       7.   In the description field, type: senior portrait

       8.   Click the box to agree to terms and conditions

       9.   Click on “upload chosen images” in gray box to complete the process

      10.  You will see a confirmation page and should receive a confirmation email shortly after you

              submit your photo.

SENIOR QUOTES: 

Seniors have the option of adding a senior quote in the yearbook, but this isn’t required. The quotes must be 100 characters or less. Quotes must not contain profanity, racist, sexist, or homophobic statements – SHS Yearbook reserves the right to not print any quote that is deemed inappropriate. In addition, please note that we are unable to use non-unicode characters in senior quotes. Plus what YOU write in the email will be what is in the quote so if you spell it wrong it is spelled wrong in the book. Quotes may not be changed once submitted.  Please send your quote along with your name to mplssouthyearbook@gmail.com. 
The deadline for submitting senior pictures/quotes is November 20th , 2019.  Portraits/quotes received after this date may not be published in the yearbook. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact me directly using the email contact information below.  

Sincerely,

Nikki Schneider, Yearbook Adviser 

Nicole.Schneider@mpls.k12.mn.us

